Developing women’s economic potential
in Cameroon: call for interest

The British High Commission in Cameroon has announced an open call for
interest from organisations to implement the 2024 Empowering Women
Entrepreneurs in Cameroon programme.

West Midlands anglers fined over
£1,500 for fishing illegally

Eight men from the West Midlands have been found guilty of fishing illegally
in multiple cases brought by the Environment Agency.

Bukavu visit: His Majesty’s Ambassador
to the DRC’s speech

Remarks of HMA to the DRC, Alyson King, at the Residence of the British
Consular Agent in Bukavu on 2 July 2024.

Civil News: Further tender for Housing
and HLPAS 2024 Contract

A further opportunity to tender for the 2024 Standard Civil Contract opened
on 11 July 2024, for Housing, Debt and Welfare Benefits and limited HLPAS
areas.
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CMA Letter to The Hospital of St John
and St Elizabeth regarding a breach of
the Private Healthcare Order

Letter to The Hospital of St John and St Elizabeth about a breach of Part 3
of the Private Healthcare Market Investigation Order 2014.
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